
Getting things done – Seabraes area
#dundeewestend
I have recently had complaints about the extent of rubbish and litter along
the western end of the path running from Roseangle to Greenmarket.   The
problem area has been the part from Seabraes west towards the Roseangle car
park.

The council’s Rapid Response Team, at my request, kindly did a litter-pick
there  recently.    However,  I  wrote  to  Scottish  Enterprise  to  get  its
assurances that it would ensure the area is kept clean in future, as I was
sure responsibility would rest with Scottish Enterprise.

The  Director  of  Business  Infrastructure  at  Scottish  Enterprise  has  now
advised me :

“I am advised that SE’s responsibilities cover the area shown outlined red on
the plan (below). 

Our  external  Property  Managing  Agents  have  been  reminded  of  our
responsibilities with particular reference to litter collection so you should
see an improvement.”
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